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Greetings,                                                                                                Jan 2023 

January was the start of a new school year and all the children were promoted to the next grade. We 
look forward to another productive year as the children continue to step up to the challenges again 
this year. 

 

Lots of changes for this new year. Unfortunately, three of our children did not return, at the request of 
their family members.  But on the bright side, The Fold accepted four new children. Paul and I are 
very excited to meet the new children in April. We have one girl and three boys joining the family. 
Lebogang (3), Amos (4), Siem (5) and our girl Hiyab (7). 

 

 



 
At The Fold Children's Home we currently have space for 32 children.  We want that number to 
grow!  But we need your help!  Our Sponsor a Child Program provides for so many needs of our 
children - food, housing, clothing, medical care and schooling for $35/month.  In order to cover all 
these costs each child may have up to 4 sponsors each.  Check out our website:  
https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child 
 Please take a minute and search the smiling faces and choose a child to sponsor.  Click 'pick me' for 
more info about each child.  Then follow the instructions and click 'sponsor me' to set up your 
recurring payment on our secure website.   We will then send pictures and video messages through 
email or WhatsApp (free messaging app for smart phones) once a quarter to keep you up to date on 
your child!  All the pictures of the children have recently been updated. 

For anyone who may have the phone number on file for The Fold, the number has changed. This is 
the new number for the Fold: 078 296 2226. 

 
Paul and Micky are looking forward to their trip back to The Fold, leaving on 19 April. Donations 
towards special projects for the children will be appreciated. They are using airline miles for this trip, 
so they will be limited to only four suitcases. 
 

Praises: A new school year has started. Four new children. 

  
Prayer requests: Massive power outages. Most evenings are spent by candle light. Our three children 
who are no longer at the Fold.  

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince  
 


